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Circular No. BPS/24-25/35    APPLICABLE FOR CLASSES PREP TO V     Date: 24.09.2024 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Banasthali family!! 

This is to inform that the School will remain closed on 

 25th September, 2024 (Wednesday) for the students of Classes Prep to V who are not going for 

‘MOVIE’. 

 27th September, 2024 (Friday) for the students of Classes Prep to IV and also for the students of 

Class V who are not going for Educational Excursion to “ADVENTURE ISLAND”. 

 Following are the important points to be taken care of, for the students going for MOVIE: 

 

 It is mandatory for the students to come in School Uniform Track Suit with white Velcro shoes. 

 Students must wear School ID Card. 

 School Transport will be provided to the School Transport Users at its usual timings. 

 For Non School Transport users, Parents are required to drop their ward at school latest by                       

07:45 a.m. positively in the morning and pick their wards as per their usual timings.  

The School will be working for students on 26th September, 2024 (Thursday). School office shall remain open 

at its usual timings. 

 

Principal 

 


